
From: Susan negus
To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024 9:49:00 AM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

I went to your presentation on 1/17/24 @ Artic Rec center.  As I can see you have shown no Good will toward your
customers.  It was CLEARLY a one sided presentation.  Plenty of money has been spent on the “owners” side when
it could have been doing something useful.  You didn’ t have to pay for the removal of the lower dam. Now all you
have to do is remove the rest of the dam.  With the help of other groups to help fund it. You are afraid to give up
your control.  There is no SHORTAGE of water in Alaska. Your evaluation to send a trickle of water down the river
will not restore the salmon to the lake.
Please remove the dam coming from the lake and make the Ekluna a free flowing river.  Thank you
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